June 10, 2013

The Rev. Robert F. Smylie

216 Harbor Lights

Tinton Falls, NJ 07753-7719

Dear Rev. Smylie,

Acknowledging your faithful service to Jesus Christ;

Recalling your role representing the United Presbyterian Church in the U.S.A. and the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) in the UN community, particularly in the creation of the Presbyterian United Nations Office (now the Presbyterian Ministry at the United Nations); 

Remembering the relationships you built within the ecumenical community and the UN community;

Noting your contributions to policies that continue to guide the public witness of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.);

Recognizing your accomplishments as writer and educator, including the creation of resources that equip Presbyterians for global discipleship;

Giving thanks for the energy, intelligence, imagination, and love with which you served the people, the Church, and Christ; and

Honoring your long and distinguished ministry, the Presbyterian Mission Agency Board named you director emeritus of the Presbyterian Ministry at the United Nations on September 14, 2012.

Gratefully yours,
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Elder Linda Valentine


The Rev. Matthew Schramm

Executive Director 



Chair
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